How to Request a Correction to Your Employment Authorization Document (EAD)
If your EAD contains incorrect information or an incorrect photograph, you must submit to USCIS:
· The original card containing the error
· A detailed explanation of the card error (i.e. incorrect name, date of birth, etc)
· Supporting documentation of the correct information, such as, a copy of your Passport or Tazkira
· Your U.S. mailing address 
Send this information to:
U.S. Department of Homeland Security
         Attn: OAW EAD Card Corrections 
         P.O. Box 648004
         Lee's Summit, MO  64002

You are not required to submit a new Form I-765, Application for Employment Authorization or pay a fee to request an updated card. 
If the error you report is that the photograph on your card is incorrect, you may be sent a notice for an appointment to have a new photograph taken at a USCIS Application Support Center. 
If you need to change the address you have on file with USCIS, please do so by filing Form AR-11, Alien’s Change of Address Card, online using the Change of Address webpage (https://egov.uscis.gov/coa/displayCOAForm.do). You must notify USCIS within 10 days of changing your address. 
If you have questions regarding a pending application for an EAD or employment authorization, please see our website (https://www.uscis.gov/about-us/contact-us)  for information on when and how to contact us.

